
 
 

CITY OF CAPITOLA   
ART & CULTURAL COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  
the Capitola Art & Cultural Commission 

meeting scheduled for  
Tuesday, August 13, 2024, 

has been canceled. The next meeting will be 
held on September 10, 2024, at 6:30 PM. 

 
 
POSTED:   7/10/2024 


